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For thirty years 
now Carol See 
has been 
faithfully serving 
Summit as our 
Treasurer.  She 
began working for 
us in August of 
1993.  That was 

not long after Summit had made the 
move from Fort Wayne to Peru.   
 

As it happens, her birthday is also in 
August.  A reception was held in her 
honor here at Summit on August 16th 
2023.  It was well attended by both 
friends and family who wanted to help 
her celebrate her birthday and her 
thirty years of service to Summit.  
Everyone enjoyed themselves with 
cake and other refreshments.   
 
It is not very often that somebody 
works at the same place for so long in 
today’s world.  We are very thankful 
for all her years here.  She has 
certainly been a faithful employee as 
well as a faithful servant of the Lord.   
 
Carol plans to continue working at 
Summit for as long as she is able.  
Only the Lord knows how long that 
might be, but we will be happy to 
have her for as long as we can.  If you 
should have an opportunity to talk to 
Carol, please let her know that you 
appreciate her. 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

""FFrroomm  tthhee  ccoowwaarrddiiccee  tthhaatt  sshhrriinnkkss  ffrroomm  

nneeww  ttrruutthh,,  ffrroomm  tthhee  llaazziinneessss  tthhaatt  iiss  

ccoonntteenntt  wwiitthh  hhaallff--ttrruutthhss,,  ffrroomm  tthhee  

aarrrrooggaannccee  tthhaatt  tthhiinnkkss  iitt  kknnoowwss  aallll  ttrruutthh,,  

OO,,  GGoodd  ooff  TTrruutthh,,  ddeelliivveerr  uuss..""  

The  Gospel Unashamed 


